
 

September 14, 2023 

Quasi-Judicial Agency Member Committee Meeting  
The RMA’s Quasi-Judicial Agencies Committee held its final meeting 

On September 13, 2023, the Quasi-Judicial Agencies Member Committee held their final meeting. This 
committee began in May 2023 and gathered information on several quasi-judicial agencies in Alberta, 
particularly to gather an understanding on how their approval processes impact rural municipal land use 
planning. 

The following members participate on the committee:  

 District 1: Kelly Christman, County of Newell 
 District 2: Brent Ramsay, Red Deer County 
 District 3: Doug Drozd, County of Barrhead 

 District 4: Tyler Airth, Big Lakes County 
 District 5: Cindy Trautman, Camrose County  
Any questions about the committee can be directed to these representatives or to the committee chair, Vulcan 
County Reeve and District 1 Director, Jason Schneider. 
At the final meeting, the committee reviewed the draft report, which will be released to members in Fall 2023. 
The committee also met with Brownlee LLP to discuss the outcomes of a second report that the law firm is 
undertaking on the same issue: exploring quasi-judicial agency issues from a legislative perspective. 
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